
As you may know there are still restrictions in place on 
Restaurants.  At this time Big John's Pelican Pizza will 

continue to operate as we have been over the past several 
weeks by continuing to offer carryout and delivery only. 

 
*We have also decided to make a few small changes, effective 

June 1st. 
 

First, our required minimum for deliveries will now be $30.00 
(before tax and delivery fee). 

 
Second, any order over $60.00 (after tax) must be prepaid. 

Payments can be made over the phone (Visa, Mastercard, and 
Discover accepted). 

 
Third, we will no longer accept out-of-town checks (Pelican 
Rapids address only). Local checks must have your personal 
name, current home address (no PO Box), and current phone 

number, and be verified with a state-issued ID. 
 

Fourth, all deliveries to RV parks, campgrounds, and boat 
landings must be prepaid. Remember to give us a good phone 
number and exact location of where you want your delivery 
dropped off and make sure you are at that location for your 

delivery. 
 

Thanks for your support!  

Big John 


